
Principal's Message October 15, 2024 

Hello Starkey Families,  

I was just notified by the School Transportation Safety Coordinator for Pinellas County 
Public Works, Traffic Engineering that we are NOT able to provide a safe walk path for 
students on the north OR south side of 86th Avenue.  The sidewalks from Starkey Road to 
98th Street are hazardous walk paths with no timeframe of reopening.  If your child is 
usually a walker or bike rider, for their safety, they must be car riders.  Also, crossing guards 
will not be posted on 86th Avenue, as it is not safe for them at this time either.  Please make 
sure that your child has a safe way (with a responsible adult) to get to and from 
school.  Please make sure that everyone is patient, as this will create a significant increase 
in our car circle traffic and wait time.  The safety of all our students and families is our 
utmost priority and we appreciate your support and understanding during this time.  

Sincerely,  
Ms. Kranzel  
Principal 
Starkey Elementary School 
 


